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16th September 2022 
 

Year 4: Hooke Court 
Monday 6th February – Wednesday 8th February 2023 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
I am now pleased to be able to give you the initial details of our educational visit to Hooke Court in 
February 2023. Previous year groups have had a wonderful time and gained from the experience. 
The theme of the trip is the Tudors and the children will be participating in dance, cooking, craft 
work and much more besides! I would strongly encourage your child to come and take part. 
 
The total cost of the trip is approximately £163 which consists of £146 Hooke Court fees and 
approximately £17 coach transport. (Unfortunately, I cannot give a definite price for the transport 
element yet as this cost will depend on the numbers attending and the number of coaches we need to 
hire however this is the maximum). In order to confirm with Hooke Court, I need to know definite 
numbers of those wanting to attend the visit. If you would like your child to attend the visit, please 
could pay your non-returnable £20 deposit on MCAS by Friday 30th September at the very latest.   
 
When you pay your deposit, you are giving your consent and commitment for your child to attend 
this residential visit.  We are unable to change numbers once the deposit has been paid to Hooke 
Court as we will be charged for those places. 
 
The key dates for payment are: 

• Friday 30th September - non-refundable deposit £20 

• Final balances must be paid by Monday 9th January 2023 
 
A further payment plan to enable you to pay in instalments will follow in the next letter.  

 
All payments must be made via the ‘My Child at School’ app/website only. 
 
I will organise a meeting for parents soon where I can give you full details of the trip. However, 
please note, as for all residential visits, that you will be asked to complete a behaviour contract 
which states that, should your child’s behaviour warrant it, you will need to collect them from Hooke 
Court without a refund. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions, please do speak to your child’s class teacher or ask to 
speak to me. 
 
With very best wishes, 
 
Mr S. Garner 
Year 4 
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